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Following a meeting between the Zimbabwean Minister of Youth 

Development, Indigenisation and Empowerment, and directors of 

Implats, the new Zimplats Indigenisation Implementation Plan 

presented to the Minister meets the minimum requirements of the 

Indigenisation and Economic Empowerment Act and 2010 

regulations, and is acceptable in principle to the Government of 

Zimbabwe.  The implementation will be at appropriate value and 

the details for the transfer of the 51% shareholding in Zimplats will 

be addressed by a joint technical team, comprising Implats, the 

ministry responsible for indigenisation and the NIEEB (National 

Indigenisation Economic and Empowerment Board). 

No further details are available and Implats is unable to make 

further comment at this stage.  Further announcements will be 

made in due course.   
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